June 1%, 2023

Mr. Keevin O’Neill, Superintendent
The Board of Education

Dear Mr. O’Neill and Board of Education Members,

Based on satisfactory evaluations, I am recommending the following teachers be placed on the
levels stated below for the 2023-2024 school year:

2nd year of 2-year Probation:
Joe Wing
Laura Gordon

3rd year of 5-year Probation:
Rejean Kangas

2nd year of 5-year Probation:
Nicole Bruggema
Megan Schlabach

Sincerely,

Adam Brush
Principal

cc: Lourdes Puzevic, Human Resources
Steve Goss, Assistant Superintendent
Personnel File
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